
 

  

 

Clerks Division 

To: Mayor and Council 

From: Cheyenne McAnuff, Committee Services Coordinator 

cc: Rachel Dillabough, Town Clerk 
Mamata Baykar, Deputy Clerk 

Date: June 28, 2022 

Re: Resolution No. GAAC-2022-0053 
Re: Feasibility Study 

Please be advised that at its meeting held on June 6, 2022, the Georgina Accessibility Advisory 
Committee passed the following resolution: 

RESOLUTION NO.  GAAC-2022-0053 

Moved By Councillor Dave Harding 
Seconded By Krista Wright 

That GAAC requests that Council direct staff to do a feasibility study, funded by the GAAC 
budget up to $9750, of the installation of a universally designed fully accessible family 
washroom with an adult change table at De La Salle Beach and report back to the Committee 
with the results of the study 

Carried 

Please note that the resolution and comments are taken from the un-adopted draft minutes. 
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